
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY 14 NOVEMBER 2022 
6.30PM – 8.00PM 

This meeting will be held in person   

VENUE: Waverley Library Theatrette  

 

AGENDA 
 

1. Welcome  
2. Minutes from last meeting 
3. New Waverley Library Strategic Plan 

Consultation: Corinna Pierce 
Manager, Library and Learning Futures 
at Waverley Council 

4. Update on 194 Oxford St 
5. DA updates   
6. General business 

 
Join us and bring any questions you want to 

ask. This is a public meeting.  
All welcome! 

 

To access Bondi Junction Precinct minutes go to: 
http://www.waverley.nsw.gov.au/residents/precinc
t_committees/contacts,_meetings,_dates,_agenda_-

and-_minutes/millhill_bondi_junction 
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Mill Hill Bondi Junction Precinct meeting 
Monday 14 November 2022 6.30pm-8.00pm 

This meeting will be held in person at the 
Waverley Library Theatrette  

 

 
WARD COUNCILLORS 

Mayor Clr Paula Masselos (Labor) 
Phone 0419 292 207 

Paula.Masselos@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
Deputy Mayor Clr Elaine Keenan (Greens) 

Phone 0468 498 085 
Elaine.Keenan@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Clr Angela Burrill (Liberal) 
Phone 9114 8981 

 Angela.Burrill@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
 

                                                                                        
Waverley Library Strategic Plan           

We want to know how satisfied you are with the 
library space, collection, programs, services, 

facilities and equipment, so we can continue to 
improve. 

Have your say and tell us what you want from 
Waverley Library. 

Visit 
https://haveyoursay.waverley.nsw.gov.au/librarystr

ategy to complete the survey.  

 Or you can visit us at one of our Have Your Say days. 
Dates and details are at the link above. 

Feedback is open until 6 December 2022 
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